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Dear Jim:

lerewith are some reports that have just
come in, Ag the others come in, I will forward
them to you of course.

Last night after the meeting, I had a car-
ful to take home. We were in the vieinity of the
proposed 'new location' so I just drove there and
we had a look at the area. I am quite familiar
with the site as I take walks there frequently.

No doubt you have already the report by lir. De-
Kinder in SKYWARD with regard to Reallocation,
as he terms it. Should the plan materialize, 1t
will mark a great change for the Centre.

Your aurora reports have us all enviousg
and we just drool over your 'positives'!'!! Good
looking!

. My new letterhead was designed by my
Rowval Printer-- my American nephew. His hobby
is printing-- he does this at school. He is
going to be eighteen in the spring. David
printed a big stack of letterheads for me as a
gift. Sweet eh? d

By the way, did you ever contact Jack
Crossland re Nova Search work? If not, let me
know. I will contact him and have him send
reports through the Montreal Centre, if you
don't mind,

All the bestb....

C ] Porsd
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